
Item -1
Presentation by BKD, LLP Relative to Fiscal Year 2004 Electric 
and Water Audit Reports
Roger Watton, representing BKD, LLP, will present the Independent Auditors' Report of the 
Financial Statements relative to the City of Grand Island's Electric Department and Water 
Department for the year ended September 30, 2004.
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